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OFFICE Of 
BENNINGTON COlbECl 

THE UNITED STATES COMMITTEE 
for the care of 

EUROPEAN CHILDREN 

215 FOURTH AVENUE 
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 

Mrs. Robert D. Leigh 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vt. 

Dear Mrs. Leigh: 

August 9, 1940 

We are getting under way and establishing a Vermont 

State Committee. Miss Persis Holden, Children's Aid Society 

of Vermont, Burlington, Vt., has informat ion which she will 

be glad to give to you. 

M/B 

Sincerely yours, 
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Mary T. Denman 
Director of Field Information 
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